Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

October 4, 2008

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:05am at Trev Deeley Motorcycles conference
room.

There were two new members at the meeting today, welcome Tracy & Ron.

OLD BUSINESS:

September 7 — Ride to Harrison

September 10, 17, 24 — Wednesday evening rides continue for the month of September. There will be
no more Wednesday evening rides this season.

September 13 — Ride to the Lower Valley.

September 14 — Rumble to the Rock---there was a really good turn out. We raised $785.00 towards the
Burn Camp Fund from the dunk tank and sale of the left over Burn Camp items. Thank you to all the
dunkies!

September 20 — Executive meeting---mostly discussed the Burn Camp design for 20009.

September 27 — Ride to Mount Baker was cancelled due to the border line-up.

September 28 — Oyster Run in Anacortes.

October 2 — Road Captains and Ladies of Harley meeting is changed to October 18" 9:00am at Trev
Deeley’s.

NEW BUSINESS:

As you now know we have lost a good friend and long time member of our Vancouver H.O.G. chapter,
Lasse Jacobsen. We had a moment of silence to reflect the memories and good times we shared with
him. Lasse Jacobsen passed away from cancer September 26th, 2008.

In his memory, our Vancouver H.O.G. chapter donated $200 towards cancer per his family’s wishes.
There was also a memorial ride for Lasse Jacobsen to his service October 4™. Rick Anderson led his
ride to the service from Trev Deeley’s 1:30pm.

Sherri thanked our H.O.G. chapter and everyone else that personally donated towards the Cops for
Cancer fundraiser. She would also like to thank all of you that came out to support the Trev Deeley
team. This year so far the Trev Deeley team raised over $9200. The Trev Deeley team that had their
head shaved September 22nd were Nester, Terry Rae, Sherri, James and Doug.
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